
Leadership Opportunities Available! 

Canadian Unitarian Council (CUC)  

The CUC is inviting applications for positions on both the Board of Trustees and the 
Nominating Committee.  

This is a unique opportunity to make a difference to the Unitarian Universalist movement in 
Canada, and an opportunity to grow as a leader, to  inspire  and be inspired, as you participate 
in setting a course for the CUC in the future.   

The Nominating Committee is compiling a list of those interested in either role.   

The main work of a Board member is to provide vision and leadership to  our national 
organization,  through participation in regulator Board meetings, committee meetings, 
regional gatherings at the Annual conference and Meeting.  

The role of the  nominating committee is to identify  those committed UUs who want to go 
deeper in their faith community at the national level, and find the right fit for them within the 
organization.   

Here is what some former Board and Nominating Committee members had to say about their 
service to the CUC.  

 “To become a member of the CUC Board is to be offered a remarkable opportunity, 
both for service to our movement, and for a deeply enriching and inspiring personal 
experience.” 
An opportunity to give back a little for having been given so much from the experience 
of being a UU.” 
It’s exciting being part of a national body, working to affirm and expand our 
commitment to our faith.” 
“There’s enormous satisfaction and feelings of accomplishment, working in camaraderie 
with other UUs and a committed, diligent Board of Trustees.” 
“Be prepared to work hard and fall in love with this work.” 
“The work is challenging, but knowing that I am making a difference to the future shape 
of UUism in Canada makes all the difference! “ 
 

The following vacancies on the Board and the Nominating Committee are upcoming in May 
2024.  

● New Trustees from the BC, Central, and Western Regions (one each) 



● One new Nominating Committee member from the Central or Eastern Region (for the 
Central/Eastern position) and one new member from the Western Region 

More information about serving on the CUC Board can be found 
at: https://docs.google.com/document/d/11iRZC28ZGKI6OoJAM9nN9qaFvXcBjHMQkrm8vbkiM
jw/edit?usp=sharing  
 
More information about serving on the Nominating Committee can be found 
at: https://docs.google.com/document/d/11g90BSc_Ts5EOQtMc51ARC9O73nndz-
iT2Ty3hpTQBM/edit?usp=sharing  
 
If you are interested in being considered for one of these roles, or have other questions, 
contact nominations@cuc.ca by February 29. 
 


